
RESOLUTION NO. 2020-91 

A RESOLUTION TO AUTHORIZE FILLING VACANT POSITIONS IN THE POLICE 

DEPARTMENT  

 

WHEREAS, the City Council implemented a hiring freeze at the council meeting on June 8, 2020; 

and 

WHEREAS, the Police Department has one position recently vacated due to a resignation; and 

WHEREAS, this position has been approved in FY 20/21 budget; and 

WHEREAS, the Police Department has requested permission to fill this officer position to make 

the department fully staffed. 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the City Council approve the hiring of one police 

officer for the Police Department. 

 

 


